
08/04/2019 

MRS Jenni Goff Morgan 
A / 85 Wyuna AVE 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
Jellybellejenni@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0278 - 1 / 1 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

As a local having lived in Freshwater for over 10 years I object to the proposal.It will ruin the 
village as we know it and create unnecessary traffic conjestion and noise. Better suited to an 
industrial area. 

Sent: 8/04/2019 4:14:14 PM
Subject: Online Submission


